TRANSCRIPT: FACULTY OF LAW AND MANAGEMENT’S NEW COURSES IN ACCOUNTING
TITLE: Professor Ken Mcphail talks about La Trobe’s new courses in Accounting

Ken: We’ve developed two new courses, Bachelor of Business and Accounting and the Bachelor of Business, Accounting and Finance. 

La Trobe’s School of Accounting was ranked third in Victoria, behind Melbourne and Monash and that means that the courses here are really formed by strong research orientation. I think that’s useful for students for a number of reasons. It means that your education’s very much at the forefront of the discipline and that means that its useful for your career as well because you will know where the subject is going to be developing, where there are career opportunities, and it also helps to secure those jobs in the first place if you communicate some understanding of the discipline in general. 
The programs were reviewed by our external review group that consists of representatives from the large accounting firms, from industry and from the professional body so we have really good professional links there as well. 

One of the key characteristics of these two degrees is their flexibility. Students will cover a similar range of core topics in their first year which means that they will have the opportunity to change their mind in second year to focus on an area that they’ve discovered they are particularly interested in.

The degree programs also have the opportunity to spend significant amounts of time abroad. During for example, our international study program, students get the opportunity to visit some major international corporations. 

We have a really good mix of people with practical experience, combined with guest lectures from key individuals with lots of industry experience and that’s combined with individuals with strong research profiles, indeed international research programs across Australia.
These days you can’t be involved in looking at the accounting systems within corporations without really having a clear understanding of the finance operations and how that relates to global markets. 
The new courses reflect the really strong demand for graduates with capabilities in accounting.

